
PUBLIC  NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given by San Benito County Environmental Department that Risk Management 

Plan (RMP) prepared for: 

George Chiala Farms 
Fairview Road,  
Hollister, CA 95023 
 
is available for public review and comments by appointment at the following location: 
 
San Benito County Environmental Health Department 
351 Tres Pinos Road, Suite C-1 
Hollister, CA 95023 
 
The RMP is a detailed engineering analysis of the potential accident factors present at the 
facility and the mitigation measures that can be implemented to reduce this accidental 
potential. 
 
The purpose of the RMP is to reduce the risk of an accidental release of the regulated 
substances anhydrous ammonia from the facility. 
 
Notice is further given that the Risk Management Plan shall be available for a 45-day period, 
May 20 through July 6, 2019. Persons wishing to review the RMP and provide written 
comments are encouraged to schedule an appointment at the above-mentioned location to 
review plan, or to contact Olga Vargas, Environmental Health Specialist, at (831) 636-4035.  

 


